KIWANIS CLUB of FABULOUS FOND du LAC "Morning KiwaniSNEWZE Paper"

OFFICERS

President Bonnie Baerwald
President Elect Gary Ring
Vice President Kathy Schreiber
Secretary Glen Treml
Treasurer Greg Brunette
Immediate Past President Dan Leeds



DIRECTORS

Dave Krug (2011) Jan Krug (2011) Steve Millin (2011) Marlin Towne (2011) John Cooper (2012) Del Waldschmidt (2012) Gary Gilbertson (2013) Sharon Kollman (2013) Pete Vercouteren (2013)

MONDAY 6:45AM - Ramada Hotel

"SERVING THE CHILDREN OF THE WORLD"

MAY 12, 2011 VOLUME: 2003

DATES TO REMEMBER

May 18 – Fundraising Committee Meeting – Faro's @ 6:45AM June 10-12 – Walleye Weekend

PROGRAMS

May 16 - Road Trip to FDL High School – Key Club Appreciation Breakfast May 23 – Michelle Majewski, Dean - Marian University Criminal Justice May 30 – Memorial Day Roundtable June 6 – Walleye Weekend Planning

INVOCATION

May 23 – Steve Millin June 6 – Tina Potter June 13 – Fred Pumper

GREETERS

May 23 – Steve Millin & Tina Potter June 6 – Fred Pumper & Harry Schneider June 13 – Kathy Schreiber & Ron Seidl

BIRTHDAYS

June 9 – Marlin Towne June 9 – Glen Treml

ANNIVERSARIES

May 25 – Cheryl & Bob Mohr June 6 – Dan & Linda Leeds

June 17 – Fred & Gloria Pumper

June 18 – Marlin & Lois Towne

June 25 – Ron & Joan Seidl

June 30 - Steve & Mary Millin

SPIRITUAL AIMS THOUGHT FOR THE WORK WEEK

Outside my window, a new day I see, and only I can determine what kind of day it will be. It can be busy and sunny, laughing and gay, or boring and cold, unhappy and grey. My own state of mind is the determining key, for I am only the person I let myself be. I can be thoughtful and do all I can to help or be selfish and think just of myself. I can enjoy what I do and make it seem fun, or gripe and complain and make it hard on someone. I can be patient with those who may not understand, or belittle and hurt them as much as I can. But I have faith in myself, and believe what I may and I personally intend to make the best of each day.

MONDAY MORNING

We had a light turnout of only nine members Monday's meeting at the Horace Mann High School Key Club. The Key Clubbers out numbered us by almost three to one. They prepared a wonderful breakfast of French toast, fruit, huge muffins, donuts, coffee and juice. It's safe to say that no one should have gone away hungry. The Key Clubbers definitely did not let any of the food go to waste. Advisor Sue Huck and Key Club Vice President, Monica Soyk welcomed our group to the Media Center. After we did a few pieces of business Monica took over and told us about a few of the things that the Key Clubbers have been involved in. Their last major project of the school is their Annual Blood Drive which is being held today (Thursday) at Horace Mann High School. After a very hearty breakfast we were ushered into the Horace Mann Performing Arts Center for a performance by the Horace Mann Show Choir. Their advisor warned us that the group might be a little tired as they did multiple performances over the weekend. The 16 members of the Show Choir did three different numbers and did an excellent job with all three. They are a very talented group. Thanks to the Key Clubbers for a wonderful breakfast and great entertainment early on a Monday morning.

WALLEYE WEEKEND <u>UPDATE</u>

Believe it or not, Walleye Weekend is only four weeks away. FDL Festivals has been meeting regularly in their planning role and our Fundraising Committee has also been working behind the scenes starting to get items in place for the big weekend. Del let it slip on Monday morning that the order has gone in for 2,400 pounds of cheese curds so you know we're getting close. The Fund Raising Committee is meeting next Wednesday, May 18th, at 6:45AM at Faro's restaurant. Anyone that's interested in attending is welcomed to do so. These folks will take as many suggestions as our members are willing to offer. Set aside lots of time on your calendar to help out the weekend of June 10 -12. The success of this event is directly tied to how involved our members will be.

KEY CLUB CORNER

By Jan Krug & Gary Ring

May 16th is another Road Trip to visit our Key Clubbers at Fond du Lac High School and enjoy breakfast. Let's have a nice turnout for this appreciation event.

FDL HIGH SCHOOL KEY CLUB APPRECIATION BREAKFAST

Don't forget that we're on the road to the FDL High School Key Club on Monday. Park in the main lot in front of the high school and enter through the main entrance. Breakfast will be at 6:45AM. Let's have a nice turnout to show our support for our Key Clubbers at Fond du Lac High School.



